
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 4/8/2014 8:19:48 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: A.09-02-022 Clanon Executive letter dated 4/3/2014 

No. I'm in my office now. Can we chat ? 973-4977. 

Original Message 
From: Clanon, Paul 1 maiIto :paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2014 8:17 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re: A.09-02-022 Clanon Executive letter dated 4/3/2014 

Sure. Are you at the PUC at all today? 

> On Apr 8, 2014, at 8:00 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote: 
> 
> Do you have time today to chat about this letter ? 
> 
> Original Message 
> From: Mangundayao, Violeta [mailto:Violeta.Mangundavao@cpuc.ca.govl 
> Sent: Monday, April 07, 2014 12:04 PM 
> To: Cherry, Brian K 
> Cc: Bryant, Shonta 
> Subject: A.09-02-022 Clanon Executive letter dated 4/3/2014 
> 
> Good morning, 
> 
> Please see attached copy of the signed Executive letter. Hard copy with original signature was mailed to your 
office. Thank you. 
> 
> Violeta 
> 
> 
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.corn/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 
> <A0902022 Clanon Executive letter 4-3-2014.docx> 
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